
Foundation and Year1 students along with Ms.
Nat and Ms. Hannah have started the school
year with purpose and enthusiasm. We have
set aside time for relationship and team
building. A new school year is always full of
action. Room 7 Foundation students are taking
school transition in their stride – it’s a big
change for little people. Our Year Ones are
rising to new challenges. We know that
students are engaged in learning if they feel
comfortable, so we have all created a great
learning space to call our own. 
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In room 7, we ask students 2 questions – ‘What do
you need this year to be successful and feel safe’?
‘What can you offer to help your classmates to feel
successful and safe’? Our students’ thoughtful
responses then guide our learning and interactions
in the classroom. Our fun challenge in recent weeks
has been to learn the numbers 1-10 in Kaurna
language. We practice them every day. It’s tricky
but our class mantra helps us…..’I can if I try’. 

Harmony Day
Wear orange or cultural dress on

Thursday 21st March



DATES TO REMEMBER
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March
19/3 Harmony Week begins
21/3 Harmony Day dress-up
22/3 Assembly- Rm 9
29/3 Public Holiday-Easter 
April
1/4 Public Holiday- Easter 
2/4 World Autism Awareness Day
5/4 Sports Day 2.10pm finish
12/4 Last day of term - 2.10pm finish
25/4 Anzac Day
29/4 First Day of term

Learning Conversations
Information about booking in for our upcoming
learning conversations was shared with families on
Monday via seesaw. 
Learning conversations are an opportunity to
families to come together with the class teacher to
discuss the progress, celebrate success and plan
for ways to support areas that need developing. 
Teachers will be following up with families if you
have not booked a time as we are aiming for 100%
attendance. Class teachers also have a friendly
competition going to see who can get 100%
attendance from families. To book a discussion
time either follow the link or scan the QR code. We
look forward to seeing you all.
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/4au5j
or go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au, scroll down
and enter the code 4au5j Look out for our

Sports Day menu
coming soon!


